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Official newsletter for members of The King’s Daughters, founding organization of CHKD 
 

����SAVE�THE�DATE!SAVE�THE�DATE!SAVE�THE�DATE!SAVE�THE�DATE!����

Annual Recognition Celebration 
Tuesday, October 6, 2015, 5:30-7:30pm 
Norfolk Yacht & Country Club 

 

You are invited to join us at the 

Officer�Orientations�Officer�Orientations�Officer�Orientations�Officer�Orientations�Officer�Orientations�Officer�Orientations�Officer�Orientations�Officer�Orientations� ��������
 
NORFOLK: 
Thursday, August 20 at 6:00pm 
Tuesday, September 3 at 6:00pm  
 
Church of the Good Shepherd 
7400 Hampton Blvd,  
Norfolk VA 23505 
 
 

VIRGINIA BEACH: 
Tuesday, August 25 at 6:00pm 
CHKD, Princess Anne 
2021 Concert Drive,  
Virginia Beach VA   

 

 WHAT TO EXPECT: 
• Leaders & Treasurers must sign your Circle’s Bank Account Signature Card 
• General Session for all attendees to include Website walk-through and 

more 
• Breakout sessions for Leaders, Treasurers, Canister Chairs, Secretaries, 
Membership Chairs, and Project Chairs! 

• Receive Circle Leaders’ Manual & KD Circle Handbooks 
• Receive your Circle Members’ Membership Listing copies as purchased 

  
Refreshments will be served 

This invitation is mailed to KD Board Members and all Circle Officers.  

All King’s Daughters’ Circle members are welcome to attend. 

August/September  

2015 
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Project I  
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September 15 

ALL NEW AGENDA!  
 

NOW WITH  

BREAKOUT SESSIONS! 

Meet members of the 

KD Board & KD Staff 

RSVP:  668-7098 or info@kingsdaughters.org 
Give full name, Circle name & session/date/time you will attend 

 



2015�Dr.�Donald�W.�Lewis�Award�2015�Dr.�Donald�W.�Lewis�Award�2015�Dr.�Donald�W.�Lewis�Award�2015�Dr.�Donald�W.�Lewis�Award����� 
 

 

                                         

Congratulations-Sarah Bishop!  Sarah will be the recipient 
of the 2015 Dr. Donald W. Lewis Award 

In 2013, The King’s Daughters established an award to honor Dr. Donald 
Lewis.  Dr. Lewis, who unexpectedly passed away in 2012, was a well-known 
CHKD neurologist, educator, researcher and outspoken advocate for chil-

dren’s health.  The purpose of this award is 
to recognize someone who, like Dr. Lewis, 
inspires others and is willing to take whatev-
er action necessary to better the lives of 

children. 

This year, Sarah Bishop has been selected as the recipient of 
this award.  Sarah, a member of Maltese Cross Circle, is a 
dedicated King’s Daughter and advocate for children; she has 
worked tirelessly for children over the years in and around 
the community and within CHKD.  She is currently a member 
of the CHKD Child Abuse Board and recently completed 18 
years of service on the Children’s Health Systems Board.  Sa-
rah will be recognized at this year’s Moonlight and Mistletoe 

on December 5, 2015. 

Members of the 2015 Dr. Lewis Award Selection Committee 
congratulate Sarah on her selection as the recipient of the 2015 Dr. Donald W. Lewis Award. 

(L-R Penny Lewis,  Karen Mitchell, Sarah Bishop and Beth Johnson) 

              

 

Dr. Donald W. Lewis Award Committee 2015 

Betty Harmon Edwards 

Mary Landon Edwards 

Ruth Jackson 

Stephen Kirshenbaum, MD 

Penny Lewis 

Karen Mitchell 

Lawrence Pasquinelli, MD 

Elly Smith 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The�President’s�CornerThe�President’s�CornerThe�President’s�CornerThe�President’s�Corner����

 

 

Dear King’s Daughters: 

Thanks to the amazing support of our hundreds of volunteers, we com-

pleted another remarkably successful fiscal year. In May, we spent a 

blissful day with friends at the Tour de Cuisine in East Beach and relished 

in the beautiful homes within this waterfront community and enjoyed fi-

ne food from top local restaurants; special thanks to Presenting Sponsor 

The International Culinary School at The Art Institute of Virginia Beach.  

In June, we celebrated the 10th Anniversary of RunWalk for the Kids and 

enjoyed a morning of walking, running, volunteering and listening to live 

music.   A special thanks to Presenting Sponsors: Marathon Consulting, Wavy TV 10 and 

Entercom Radio as well all other sponsors . There is literally no way these events could 

happen without the help of all of our sponsors and volunteers. We are so thankful for your 

support.  

In June, we also celebrated the one year anniversary of the opening of The King’s Daugh-

ters’ Milk Bank. Dr. Michele Brenner, Medical Director, spoke at the June KD Connect 

meeting touting just how much milk the Milk Bank has received since the first day and has 

begun selling excess milk to other area hospitals. The donor milk is often a life saver to 

our NICU patients who cannot utilize or don’t have access to their own mother’s milk but 

need the valuable nutrients found in breast milk. 

This past fiscal year, The King’s Daughters organized 91 circle projects and 4 major pro-

jects. Through this benefaction, we are proud to announce we donated $600,000 to Chil-

dren’s Hospital of The King’s Daughters for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2015.  

As we enter into the new fiscal year, be on the lookout for information about our new and 

improved Leader’s Orientations featuring breakout sessions that will be more interactive 

and informative. In addition, you will learn of our efforts to raise funds for a new transport 

unit. This vehicle costs $650,000 and is not just a transport unit - it is a lifesaving 

“hospital on wheels” that allows medical care to begin immediately upon pickup making 

every critical second count. Finally, we are looking forward to seeing you at the Annual 

Recognition Celebration on October 6, 2015 – a time when we can offer our humble thanks 

to the countless hours you put in to support the children of our community.  

We look forward to another great year of Raising funds, friends and awareness for Chil-

dren's Hospital of The King's Daughters. 

Sincerely, 

Beth W. Johnson, 

 

President, The King’s Daughters (Horizon Circle) 

 



Tour�de�Cuisine�.�.�.�Success!Tour�de�Cuisine�.�.�.�Success!Tour�de�Cuisine�.�.�.�Success!Tour�de�Cuisine�.�.�.�Success!���� 
 

 

                                            
     

 

Special thanks to the homeowners, res-

taurants, florists, volunteers and com-

mittee; this event would not be possible 

with out YOU!  Guests enjoyed a beauti-

ful waterfront community with local art 

& jewelry, local musicians , local wines 

and beers and Lewis McGehee … need 

we say more?! 

Contact the KD office if you/your 

Circle would like to work on this 

project     



 

  

Thanks to everyone who       

celebrated the 10th Annual 

RunWalk for the Kids with us  

 

����
����

������������Help�us�thank�the�following�for�the�success�of�the�10th�annual�RunWalk!Help�us�thank�the�following�for�the�success�of�the�10th�annual�RunWalk!Help�us�thank�the�following�for�the�success�of�the�10th�annual�RunWalk!Help�us�thank�the�following�for�the�success�of�the�10th�annual�RunWalk! 
Beatus Jr. Circle, California Pizza Kitchen- MacArthur Center, CHKD’s Engineering Department, 

CHKD’s Sports Medicine, Chanello’s Pizza, Circle by the Bay, Clark Nexsen, Damuth Trane,  

Dominion Enterprises, Horizon Circle, Norfolk Police Department, Northwestern Mutual,        

Numotion, Patient First, Pepsi, Primrose School at Cahoon Commons,  Smithfield Foods, Inc. 

Sodexo Healthcare, Sussex Development Corp., Wolfe Design Studio 

Runwalk�for�the�kids��.�.�.�success!��������Runwalk�for�the�kids��.�.�.�success!��������Runwalk�for�the�kids��.�.�.�success!��������Runwalk�for�the�kids��.�.�.�success!������������

Presented by Despite the warm temperatures 

we had a great time with friends, 

families and colleagues as they 

competed as teams and individu-

als in the 8k run, 2 mile walk and 

1 mile fun run.  There were activi-

ties & games, awards, live music, 

vendors & beer!  Visit us on Face-

book for Cape Contest Winners! 



Circle�Projects�Circle�Projects�Circle�Projects�Circle�Projects�����
Details Online! - www.KingsDaughters.org/Events 

OngoingOngoingOngoingOngoing����

Care Bags for Patients in the CHKD Cancer & Blood Disorders Center 
Southern Vines Circle is excited to once again provide care bags for children.  Bags will contain 
items such as iTunes gift cards, craft supplies, Legos, socks, chapstick.  Donations are accepted 
through August 10th, the bags will be delivered during Childhood Cancer Awareness Month.  To 
make a donation,  contact christina.massey25@gmail.com  or caroltaylor@me.com.   Follow us on 

Facebook for additional information: www.facebook.com/southernvinescircle 

 
Heart Shaped Baby Feet Greeting Card Sales 
$8/pack of 10 cards with envelopes. 6’x4’ blank cards. A Project of NICU Friends Circle 
 

Union of Hands BIRTHDAY CLUB 
You are never too old or too young to give and receive "the gift of giving".  To 
participate, the Birthday Person asks their party guests to consider making a          
donation to CHKD instead of bringing a present! Simple as that!  
 

Jody’s Popcorn Partnership 
Order online at www.jodyspopcorn.com, enter the code "driftwood" in the Discount Code box at 
checkout and 20% of purchase benefits CHKD!  Perfect for birthday gifts, holiday gifts, party fa-
vors, or just need some great popcorn! 
 

����
Upcoming�Upcoming�Upcoming�Upcoming� 
 

NICU Baby Shower  *Donations accepted until August 21*   

NICU Friends Circle  

 

Macy’s Shop for a Cause-$5 Shopping Pass sales * Saturday August 22 

Maltese Cross Circle * Macy’s, Lynnhaven Mall 

 
 

Magnolia Circle Dragon Boat Race  * Saturday, September 26 *   

Magnolia Circle  * Nauticus  
 

 

It’s 5 O’clock Somewhere  * Saturday, October 3 *  Driftwood Circle * Historic Hill House 

 

16th Annual Oyster Roast *  Saturday, October 24 * Downtown Circle * Tidewater Boat Club  
 

 

Kids’ Christmas Shop * Saturday, December 5 *  Azalea Unity Circle & Union of Hands  

Circle * Saint Patrick Catholic School 



What’s�News?What’s�News?What’s�News?What’s�News?����

 

Welcome�circle�in�the�branch!Welcome�circle�in�the�branch!Welcome�circle�in�the�branch!Welcome�circle�in�the�branch!����
 

 

 

Circle in the Branch is based out of the Western Branch area of 
Chesapeake and was formed in March of 2015 by three ladies who 
share a passion for volunteer work and Children's Hospital of The Kings Daughters.  Ginny Har-
rington, Circle Leader and co-founder, worked for The King’s Daughters’ VP of Circles & Member-
ship, Julie Beck at the time. Knowing Ginny had passion for volunteer work, Julie introduced the 
idea of forming a Circle to Ginny. The idea blossomed and the Circle started to form.   Michelle 
LoGioco, Assistant Leader and Recording Secretary, and Mary Ellen Baur, Treasurer, also have a 
passion for CHKD, as their children are patients of Dr. Hoerr. With appreciation of Dr. Hoerr and 
his work, the hospital overall, and the kindness of staff, these ladies knew they had to get in-
volved and support as a volunteer Circle of The King's Daughters.  
 
These three ladies are on a mission to make a difference, raise funds and support the Children's 
Hospital of the King's Daughters. Their first event to benefit CHKD was held in May of 2015. The 
event was the Larry Branch Memorial Golf Tournament and brought in proceeds of over $14,000!  
They are looking forward to supporting other Circles, raising additional funds and helping out The 
King's Daughters wherever needed in the upcoming years. 

May�Tyme�with�The�King’s�DaughtersMay�Tyme�with�The�King’s�DaughtersMay�Tyme�with�The�King’s�DaughtersMay�Tyme�with�The�King’s�Daughters����

Approximately 100 people attended Cypress Point Circle’s Silent 
Auction, Chic Boutique and Luncheon on May 15 at Westminster 
Canterbury on the Chesapeake Bay raising almost $5,000 – Featur-
ing three guest speakers; the first was Lorraine Eaton, The Virginian
-Pilot Staff Epicure.  Lorraine’s topic was “Tidewater Virginia - Amer-
ica’s First Foodway”, a presentation of the history of food in Colonial 

times.  

Representing The King’s Daughters was Eleanor Bradshaw 
(Margaret Roper Moss Circle) and Chair of the History Committee.  
Eleanor is currently overseeing the archive process for KD’s histori-
cal items and artifacts.  Eleanor’s “Never underestimate the power 

of women” was a trip down memory lane on the founding of CHKD.  

Joy Parker, Director of CHKD Volunteer Services, spoke on the dif-
ferent ways in which volunteers can be of (very valuable) assistance 
at CHKD. A big thank you to all who attended, the guest speakers 

and vendors for another successful May Tyme event. 

Submitted by Faith Sullivan, Cypress Point Circle 

 



The KD office is always in need of your help!  

Please email Sheila at Sheila.Mabaquiao@chkd.org or call the KD office at 668.7098 to 
schedule a time to come in and help.   

 
We need help with: 

Data Entry—Volunteer hours, canister reports, membership updates, mailing lists, etc. 

Mailings—Letters, newsletter, event invitations, etc. 

Website—General website content maintenance, calendar listing, etc. 

Membership—Updates, communications, etc. 

On the job training provided!   
Hours count toward your KD Circle Volunteer Hours total. 

KD�Office�help�wantedKD�Office�help�wantedKD�Office�help�wantedKD�Office�help�wanted����

KD�award�of�excellenceKD�award�of�excellenceKD�award�of�excellenceKD�award�of�excellence����

 

 

The KD Award of Excellence is an annual award presented to a person or group of people who 
have contributed in an exemplary way to The King’s Daughters.  The recipient may not be a 
member of a King’s Daughters’ Circle.  Donating funds to The King’s Daughters is neither a 
requirement nor automatic eligibility for this award.  The recipient must have/had made a   
direct impact and /or worked closely with The King’s Daughters toward an end result to bene-
fit CHKD/achieving a King’s Daughters’ goal.    

 

Congratulations 2015 Award Winner is 

??????? 
Nominations still being accepted until August 24.  Email your nomination as to why he/she is 

worthy of this award, how they have worked with your circle/the community at large                                         

to help us make a difference in the lives of children  
 

Past recipients of this award are: 

2014 Eric Stevens and Karl Dornemann, Prime Eats 

2013 William A. Gillis, CHKD Engineering Manager 

2013 Mark Lucas, CHKD Audiovisual Supervisor 

2012 Sherry Connell, McDonald Garden Centers  

2012 David Smith, Volunteer  

2011 Sandra Jackson and Whitney Quartucci 

2010 Charlie Brenner, Norfolk Southern Corporation  

2009 Taylor Franklin, SL Nusbaum 

2008 Jean Burke, Letton Gooch Printers 

2007 Rob Levinsky, Director of Engineering CHKD 
                      



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission:  

To provide support to Children’s Hospital 
of The King’s Daughters through fund-
raising, volunteerism, leadership and  
advocacy for the children of southeastern 
Virginia, northeastern North Carolina.  

Tagline: 

Raising funds, friends and awareness for 
CHKD 

 



Save the Date! 

Cocktails . Networking . Dinner  

 Dancing . Silent & Live Auctions   

Photo Booth . Live Band - 10 Spot           

Dance Tickets                     
(limited tickets available for KDs!) 

 

 

 

 

www.kingsdaughters.org/moonlightandmistletoe 



It’s�in�the�BagIt’s�in�the�BagIt’s�in�the�BagIt’s�in�the�Bag����
CHKD Thrift Store Donation Drive  

May, 2015 
 
1st PLACE: 

Circle in the Bridge - 3,227 bags 
 

2nd PLACE 
Elizabeth River Circle - 665 bags 

 
3rd PLACE: 

Lakewood Circle - 500 bags 
 

Honorable Mention 
Beacon Circle - 425 bags 

 
 

Thank you to every Circle who participated! 



601 Children's Lane, 2nd floor 

Norfolk, VA 23507 

Ph.757.668.7098 

F.757.668.8907 

“CHKD - The King’s Daughters” 

or visit  

www.Facebook.com/KingsDaughters 

www.KingsDaughters.org 

Raising Funds, Friends & Awareness for CHKD 


